
Star Prairie Fish & Game Association--November Meeting Minutes 

November 7, 2016—Madsen’s on Cedar Lake 

 

The November meeting of SPF&G was called to order at 6:55 p.m. by President Zais.  The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s 

report were approved as read.   

Thank You’s:     To:  Tom Dohring-Donation in Memory of Son 

From:   Friends of St. Croix Co. Wetland Management District 

                            VFW Post 10818-Banquet Contribution 

Meeting Guests: None. 

Attendance: 27 Members 

New Members: None 

Committee Reports:  

1. Pontoon Ride: Tabled. 

2. Youth Hunt: Tabled.  

3. Ox Cart Days:  Tabled. 

4. Bucks Night: Program is done. Eric Solberg will be auctioneer.  Setup at 3pm Sunday, Noon on Monday. 

Members eating at 4.  Do NOT open doors until 5:30 sharp! Wear brown shirts and orange vests. 

5. Habitat/Fisheries:  Tabled. 

6. Outreach: Jon Bush is working with NR High School to get the fisher mount to them. 

7. Membership Report: The club has 41 paid members for 2016. 

Old Business: 

1. Buoy removal has been done. 

2. Crib sleds-Glen Lake & Squaw Lake using them, stored in shed in Baldwin. 

3. John Peterson shared that members have done work on the North Boat Landing. 

 

New Business: 

1. Bucks Night-See above Committee Report. 

2. Winter Access-Discussed improvements on winter access.  Motion passed to buy gravel and improve. 

Other Business: 

1. Discussion on creating a memorial for Tom Dohring’s son to put on Cedar Lake. 

2. Wisconsin Wildlife Federation petition for RR crossing bill was discussed and signed by a number of members.  Also a 

shell giveaway application was brought up, club will apply for shells for Youth Hunt. 

3. Jason Eccles was drawn for the attendance drawing of $40 and was present.  Next meeting the attendance drawing 

will be for $20. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

The next meeting of the SPF&G Association is scheduled for Monday, December 19, 2016 at Madsen’s on Cedar Lake. 

6:00 p.m. Social Hour 

7:00 p.m. Regular Meeting 

Respectfully submitted: Chris Clarkson (Secretary) 


